
 

With reference to circulars issued by the exchanges on creating awareness wr.t. “Increasing awareness 

on Rights Entitlement” vide NSE circular no. NSE/INSP/47782 dated March 25, 2021 and BSE notice no. 

20210326-3 dated March 26, 2021, Trading members are advised to inform all their clients about the 

commencement of trading in Rights Entitlements (REs) mentioning the ISIN of the RE and that the same 

shall not be mistaken for ordinary shares of the concerned company. Below are the SEBI circular and the 

FAQs issued by exchanges for your reference: 

 

SEBI Circular 

https://www.sebi.gov.in/legal/circulars/jan-2020/streamlining-the-process-of-rights-issue_45753.html 

 

SEBI FAQ 

https://www.sebi.gov.in/sebi_data/faqfiles/sep-2020/1599631603070.pdf 

 

NSE FAQ 

https://www.nseindia.com/trade/members-faqs-rights-entitlement-trading 

 

BSE FAQ 

https://www.bseindia.com/downloads1/FAQs_on_Rights_Entilement_Trading.pdf 
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